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From: Paul Michalak
To: Al Cox
Date: 2/3/06 1:59PM
Subject: FYI: New TAC number LU0122

Al,
I'm generating a new TAC number (LU01 22) for the development of the Environmental Assessment and
Technical Evaluation Report for Homestake's proposed license amendment to SUA-1471 to revise their
background ground water quality standards. Please refer to this new number in correspondence related
to the proposed amendment.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at :301-415-7612.

Paul Michalak

Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

CC: Betty Garrett
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